
September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey   

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 7TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL WESTBOUND STOP SIGN 

  ON WEST MELVINA STREET AT 

  WEST LEON TERRACE 

 

Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that due to the geometric 

configuration of the intersection the above-captioned control is warranted. We therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Khalif J. Rainey   

Alderman, 7th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 7TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL EASTBOUND STOP SIGN 

  ON WEST MELVINA STREET AT 

  WEST LEON TERRACE/NORTH 48TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Rainey: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that due to the geometric 

configuration of the intersection the above-captioned control is warranted. We therefore, in the 

interest of public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs 

Alderwoman, 6th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 6TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON NORTH 25TH STREET 

  AT WEST NASH STREET 

 

  REMOVE YIELD SIGNS ON NORTH 25TH STREET 

  AT WEST NASH STREET 

 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight obstructions exist on 

the southwest corner of the intersection in the form of a hill and a bush that would warrant the 

above-captioned change in the traffic control at the intersection. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Mark A. Borkowski 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL STOP SIGN ON WEST LAKEFIELD AVENUE 

  AT SOUTH 66TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that a sight obstruction exists on 

the northeast corner of the intersection in the form of a hedge that would reduce the safe approach 

speed and thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Mark A. Borkowski 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL YIELD SIGN ON WEST MONTANA STREET 

  AT SOUTH 64TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight obstructions exist on 

the southwest corner of the intersection in the form of a hill and a bush that would reduce the safe 

approach speed and thereby warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of 

public safety, recommend the installation of the yield control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Robert G. Donovan 

Alderman, 8th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 8TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #190700 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON SOUTH MUSKEGO AVENUE 

  FROM A POINT 375 FEET SOUTH OF 

  WEST BURNHAM STREET TO WEST MERRILL STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Donovan: 

 

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We 

recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway. The necessary 

legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the September 12, 2019 Public Safety 

Committee meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Mark A. Borkowski 

Alderman, 11th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 11TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL NO LEFT TURN FOR SOUTHWEST BOUND 

  MOTORISTS ON WEST FERNWOOD CIRCLE AT ALLEY 

  NEXT TO 7312 WEST FERNWOOD CIRCLE 

 

Dear Alderman Borkowski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to limit intrusions by motorists using 

the alley in question as a shortcut while leaving the neighborhood. The necessary legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #190700 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON WEST SCOTT STREET 

  FROM SOUTH 12TH STREET TO SOUTH 14TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We 

recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway. The necessary 

legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the September 12, 2019 Public Safety 

Committee meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 12TH ALD. DIST. -FILE #190700 

  INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

  ARE PRESENT ON WEST WASHINGTON STREET 

  FROM SOUTH 15TH STREET TO SOUTH 15TH PLACE 

 

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We 

recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway. The necessary 

legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the September 12, 2019 Public Safety 

Committee meeting. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



 

 

September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Russell W. Stamper, II 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 15TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

  WEST HADLEY STREET AND 

  NORTH 16TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Stamper: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that the accident data received 

from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an increase in accidents at this intersection that 

would warrant the above-captioned control. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

recommend the installation of the all-way stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 



September 5, 2019 

 

Honorable Russell W. Stamper, II 

Alderman, 15th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT: 15TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190700 

  INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

  WEST MEINECKE AVENUE AND NORTH 11TH STREET 

 

  REMOVE STOP SIGN ON 

  WEST MEINECKE AVENUE AT NORTH 11TH STREET 

 

Dear Alderman Stamper: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR/clm 

 

c:  Common Council 

 


